[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Richard Butt
Sent: 07 November 2017 06:34
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Re 17/01981/F | Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ

Dear Mr Neville,

It would appear to the BBSG that the content of the site plan and the site location plan have different contents!

The site plan (see attached) has an area marked to the right of the plan shown in the same colour as the Pheasant Plucker/Bishop Blaize /Bishop's End!

This area is not shown on the site location plan, why NOT?

Does this mean that this area to the right of the site plan which we believe contains the Cherry Tree Shepherds hut which has no planning permission for its use and is situated on an  A4 designated site and is being dealt with via Enforcement case - 17/00269/ENFC (see letter attached) is also being considered for C3 use under Planning Application 17/01981/F  ?

We look forward to your prompt reply

Yours sincerely

Richard Butt 

Coordinator for the 547 supporters of the BBSG
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